
 
 
MEDIA ALERT 
22 November 2019 
 
Limpopo Premier concerned about criminal activities. 
 
Limpopo Premier Chupu Mathabatha has reiterated his concern about criminal activities 
at this time of the year in the Province. 
 
The Premier raised his concerns after doctors at a Letaba Hospital were attacked and 
robbed at a doctors resident in the early hours of this morning. 
 
‘We urge the community to work with the police to apprehend these heinous criminals. 
These people live with us, and surely somebody knows them’ 
 
He called upon the police to act swiftly and hunt the criminals and apprehend them.  
 
‘There should be no mercy on such people who attack our medical facilities.’ 
 
The Province is still dealing with highway criminals who stand over a Kranskop overhead 
bridge and throw elements making vehicles loose control. A police task team is 
investigating. 
 
‘We urge citizens to remain alert during Festive seasons since criminals are very active 
during this hype and exciting times’ above all let's report any suspicious activity to the 
police’ 
 
Enquiries: Kenny Mathivha (Premiers Spokesperson) 0824501331. 
Issued by the Office of the Premier: Limpopo Province. 
 


